
Friends of Sharow School update 

DISCO 

THANK YOU to all the children and adults who came along on Friday. 

The evening was a big success and we raised more than £800 for the 

school. THANK YOU also to Paul Key for the 

tunes! We’ll no doubt be booking your top 

DJ dad skills again in the future! 

 

 

 

TEA TOWELS 

Have you got your Sharow School 2021-2022 limited edition tea 

towel yet? Adorned with more than 100 self-portraits and only £5 for 

all that original art! They’ll be on sale again at the Easter Fair. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



EASTER FAIR 

This is taking place straight after school this Friday, April 8th, in the 

playground. 

 

There will be loads of competitions and stalls including: egg 

decorating, name the soft toy, tombola, crafts, plant stall, cake stall, 

second hand uniform as well as face glitter and tattoos. 

PLEA…we are still accepting Easter Egg donations and tombola/raffle 

prizes. They can be dropped off at school.  

WANT TO JOIN FOSS? 

Please say yes…we are a group of parents who try to organise events 

to raise money to make school a better place. The more of us who 

can help, the more we can raise. Have you got any skills which you 

could offer, like hero dad DJ Paul Key?  

We’ll be having an informal social event after the holidays to come 

up with some plans for the summer term. Please do grab one of us at 

the EASTER FAIR if you are interested. See you Friday!  

 


